
At St. Joseph’s School, we are
committed to the teachings of Jesus
Christ and the Gospel Values. We

believe that all students can achieve
high levels of learning, and we are
committed to embedding and

providing a culture of child safety. We
actively promote and respect the

cultural diversity of all members of our
school community.
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Dear Families,

Last Sunday, the Eucharist and
Confirmation candidates were
presented to the parishioners of St
Joseph’s. Mae, Charlie, Jasmine and
Dylan are all preparing to become full
members of the Catholic Church.
Families are encouraged and
parishioners are invited to join us for
the afternoon session next Thursday in
the Mercy Room straight after school.

The Lions Club Youth of the Year
Speeches were held on Wednesday night
in Coleraine. Our school was represented
by Hannah (Organ Donations) and Angus
(F1 Racing Drivers). Both students
performed strongly and showed great
courage to get up and speak in front of
an audience. A big thank you to Eisha
McKerlie, Rhianna Paton, Beccy Wishart
and Kristy Iredell for organising the
catering on the night and the CFA for the
use of their venue.

Karl Dwyer
Principal

t

We acknowledge the Traditional Owners of the land where we work and live, the
Gunditjmara people, and pay our respects to Elders past, present and emerging.
We celebrate the stories, culture and traditions of all Aboriginal and Torres Strait
Islander communities who also live and work on this land.
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Awards
Leader’s
Award

For playing
well outside
during recess

breaks

Principal's
Award

Blake Densely

For greater
effort on his
schoolwork, well
done Blake.

Behaviour
Blitz Award

Toby Barker

Classroom News

LGA - Art with Wannon Hostel Residents
This week we were lucky
enough to have some
residents from the Wannon
Hostel join us for an Art
Class. First, we showed the
residents our beautiful
artwork. Then, we had a go
at drawing a cat and
practised drawing using lines
and patterns. It was so much
fun! Thank you to the
residents for coming up to St
Joe's. Here are some of the things that our
students enjoyed about

LGB - In our Inquiry unit we are
looking at forces and what makes
things go. We made paper planes
yesterday and designed an experiment
to see whose was the best. Mae and
Victor made a great plane and Jax’s
was really good too. Thomas ended up
on the roof of the gazebo! We are
going to be making balloon powered
cars next which should be fun. We will design them ourselves and they need to
be able to go at least 5 metres. We can show you our cars in a couple of weeks.

LGC -
On Wednesday the 19th Angus and I went down to the fire station for our
speeches.I talked about why everyone should be an organ donor and Angus
talked about why you should be a Formula 1 driver. We both went really well and
had great fun. We were against 10 people. I was second and Angus 7th there
were 2 people from each school. The schools were St Joseph's Coleraine,
Coleraine primary, Sacred heart, merino, Casterton primary.

By Hannah



Important Messages

LUNCH ORDERS

There will be no lunch orders from Cambos on Monday 24th and
31st of July. The Catching Pen has kindly offered to supply lunch
orders for the next two weeks. A lunch order list has been attached
to this newsletter.
From August 7th, lunch orders will return to Cambos.

JUNIOR BADMINTON

There will be junior Badminton in the stadium this Friday 21st
July 4.30 – 5.30. Please bring your own racquet if you have
one and a gold coin donation.

Mini Vinnies
This Term we are collecting canned goods for Mini Vinnie Soup
Bins. There is a container at the front office where you can put
donated canned items. Thank you for your support.

Lunch time Knitting Club
Anyone Grade 3 and up will be able to join the knitting club and help
make scarves. If anyone would like to donate any spare wool or
knitting needles it would be appreciated. Please see Lacey if you have
any questions.





Upcoming Dates

TERM
3

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Sat/Sun

Week 3 24/7
School review
and validation

Lunch Orders
(Catching Pen)

25/7
School review
and validation

26/7 27/7 28/7 29/30

Week 4 31/7

Lunch Orders
(Catching Pen)

1/8 2/8 3/8 4/8 5/6

Week 5 7/8

Lunch Orders
(Cambo’s)

8/8 9/8 10/8 11/8
Coleraine Art Show

Grade 5 school visit
to Casterton

Secondary College

12/13
Coleraine Art

Show

Week 6
Science
Week

14/8
SAC Meeting

15/8 16/8 17/8 18/8
Grandparents Day

Kids Kitchen

19/20

Week 7 21/8
BOOK WEEK

22/8
BOOK WEEK

Lightening Prems
Years 3-6

23/8
BOOK WEEK

24/8
BOOK WEEK

25/8
BOOK WEEK

26/27
Sacrament of
Eucharist and
Confirmation

9am

Week 8 28/8 29/8 30/8 31/8 1/9
Father’s Day Sports

Afternoon 4pm

Kids Kitchen

2/3

Week 9 4/9
SCHOOL CLOSURE

5/9 6/9 7/9 8/9 9/10

Week 10 11/9 12/9 13/9 14/9 15/9
FOOTY COLOURS DAY

End of term
Early Dismissal 2:20

16/17

https://www.footycoloursday.com.au/fundraisers/SacredHeartSchool/footy-colours-day-school

